Mehdi Benkhatar

From: Mehdi Benkhatar

Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2019 2:06 PM

To: '8634137244@myboostmobile.com’

Cc: '8634137244@sms.myboostmobile.com’
Subject: Request to amend zoning application

Good afternoon Mr. Perez,

Thanks for speaking with me. In regards to your rezoning application it would be better if the rezoning was to “R-1c”
(single-family residential) rather than “A” (agricultural). R-1c zoning will also allow for a mobile home. | can revise the
public notice sign posted at your property. If you agree to this revision please respond that you do and I'll make the
change.

Best,

Mehdi J. Benkhatar, AICP

Planner, Development Services
10 SW 2" Avenue, Gainesville, FL 32601
352.374.5249 ext. 2361 (office)
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Mehdi Benkhatar

From: 8634137244@sms.myboostmobile.com
Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2019 2:16 PM
To: Mehdi Benkhatar

| Mario Perez agree on the change



